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I am both an employer and employee. I have a full time job and also running a small shop
selling toys and gifts. I am positive with the tax proposal to add GST although it may bring
extra administrative cost to my business.

I hope everyone can look at a bigger picture for the whole system but not just the
benefits/interest of a specific group of people. For the interest of a specific group of people,
Government should have relief policy to help them out. It is impossible to have policy good
for everyone in Hong Kong. Hope the councilors and Hong Kong citizens can be more open
minded to listen and understand more and vote for the goodwill of Hong Kong but not the
goodwill of a group of Hong Kong people.

A Hong Kong Citizen
Monita Chan
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